
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

May 24, 2013 
 
 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 

 
RE: Certification of Compliance 

 
Hafa Adai! 
 
This letter is to certify to the best of my knowledge that the Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial 
Port will comply with Subchapter IV of Chapter 31 of Title 40 of the United States Code (Federal 
Wage Rate Requirement). 
 
 PROPOSED PROJECT: Container Yard Drainage and Pavement Repair 
 
 ORGANIZATION: Port Authority of Guam 
 
 ADDRESS:  1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201, Piti Guam 96925 
 
 
Should you have any questions, my contact number is (671)477-5931/4, extension 302 or 303. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JOANNE M.S. BROWN 
General Manager 
 

 

 


